
 
 

Your child would like to take part in CILIP’s Shadowing Scheme for 
the Yoto Carnegies. 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Your child will be taking part in CILIP’s shadowing scheme for the Yoto Carnegies. Your child will 
participate in a reading group where we read, debate and discuss the brilliant books shortlisted for 
the Yoto Carnegie Medal for Writing and/or Yoto Carnegie Medal for Illustration   
 
Shadowing is a national activity with thousands of schools taking part by running reading groups 
where pupils shadow the role of our librarian judges, reading the shortlisted books and debating 
who should win the prize. Shadowing is one of the UK’s largest reading for pleasure initiatives - 
engaging tens of thousands of children and young people in reading.  
 
Shadowers have the opportunity to go online to write and post public reviews on the books, share 
their artwork, ask our authors and illustrators questions, take part in competitions and vote for 
their favourite books at yotocarnegies.co.uk. Reviews are screened and monitored by the 
shadowing group leader prior to publication on the Yoto Carnegies website.  
 
For your child to participate in online activities as part of shadowing, could you please:  
 

• Review the privacy notice at https://yotocarnegies.co.uk/privacy-policy/ 
• Sign the below slip to give your permission for your child to participate and return it to 

the group leader.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the group leader.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
_______________ 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
First name________________ Surname___________________ Class______________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Name______________________________________________________________  
 
Signed_______________________________________________ Date______________________  
 

 Yes, I give permission for my child to participate online in Shadowing the Yoto Carnegies.  


